
 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Royal Albert Hall 

Wow! A huge well done to all of the children who travelled to the Royal Albert Hall on Wednesday to take 

part in the Music for Youth School Proms.  These children have been rehearsing for many weeks for this 

once in a lifetime opportunity to perform a Beyonce medley as part of a 500 strong ensemble with children 

and young people from across Lincolnshire on one of the most prestigious stages in the world.   

 

We cannot commend their behaviour and musicianship enough and we are all incredibly proud of them. 

 

School Information 

 
Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Ivy-Mae Trice Leonie O’Connor Kara Allison  Isaac Slack 

Year 1 Edward Dadge Freddy Teague Lottie Baker-Davies   

Year 2 Jessica Cottam Harry King  Jacob Abel    

Year 3 Hannah Hayes Finn Soilleux  Teddy Davies-Nessa  

Year 4 Quinton Lister Crew Phillips  Isabella Smeha  

Year 5 Darcie Giles  Alfie Street  Odeta Cukanova 

Year 6 Poppy Alcock  Lewis Evans  Ella Azzopardi Alex Klatka  

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 7th November.   
 

Gold Trophy Miss Walker’s (100%) 

Silver Trophy  Mrs Livingstone’s Class (99.67%) 
 

Attendance Ted Mr Collingwood’s Class (99.33%) 

Miss McRae’s Class (98.33%) 

  

Christmas Lunch 

Our Christmas lunch this year will be on Wednesday 14th December.  The children will be able to have 

roast turkey, stuffing, crispy roast potatoes, carrots, peas and turkey gravy or the vegetarian option will 

be Quorn roast.  Due to the high take up of this lunch these will be the only options available on this 

day.  The deadline for ordering the Christmas lunch is Tuesday 6th December. It is always very popular so 

please make sure you order in time. 
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Children in Need – 18th November 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to Children in Need today.  We are delighted to have raised £570 

for this very worthwhile charity.  If you haven’t yet made your donation via Parentmail, it isn’t too late! 
 

Oracy Challenge 

This exercise is designed to ascertain knowledge of topic-specific vocabulary and is completed in pairs. 

Choose a given topic or category. In pairs, take it in turns to say the words that they know associated with 

this topic. If one of you misses a turn, or uses a word not related to the topic or category, they start 

again with a new ‘tennis serve’. This can be played as a competition between pairs or between small groups. 

For example: weekend – Saturday, football, roast dinner etc. 

 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne 

Thank you to everyone who has supported our first year of Christmas Cards & Gifts via Class Fundraising. 

We are so grateful for every order placed. We’ll share fundraising figures once all orders are safely here 

and distributed, we hope that will be around Fri 2/Mon 5 December. 

 

With only 4 weeks to go until the end of term we are putting the final touches to another new festive 

event…. can you hear the sound of hooves… look out for full details of our Reindeer Run next week! All 

children will be able to take part in this festive fun activity during the school week of 5th -9th December, 

plus there'll be a chance for parents to win some lovely festive hampers too. 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Watson who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.   

 

 

 

 
Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

